
Dear Friends,
It is always exciting to find one more time to share God's goodness over the just concluded quarter in
our Fred's Kids school and Church Ministry. He who started the good work continues to bring to a
good finish every quarterly undertaking.  

Thank you and God Bless.
Pastor Fred

James 1:27 

A MESSAGE FROM PASTOR FRED

QUARTERLY NEWSLETTER

First Quarter 2023

Their younger siblings at Marindi Academy
also had their school needs met of learning

resources, food and boarding supplies.
During the semester we experienced great
challenges of illnesses among our kids with

a colossal amount of money spent on
hospital bills. We appreciate the many

prayers and financial assistance towards
this from friends of the children and the

Fred's Kids organization.

MARINDI ACADEMY

HIGH SCHOOL STUDENTS
We just received back our record High school students return home
with good reports following the end of semester 1. Through great
donor friends of Fred's Kids, they had all supplies and fees paid and
therefore had an uninterrupted learning season. Praise be to God.
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Fred's Kids

We plan to provide updates as more progress is made. As always, if you
have any questions please reach out the Board. We love connecting with
you! 

2023 UPDATES

Our biggest challenge of the year so far has been the changes passed
down from the government. A significant change in the school
curriculum introduced Junior Secondary school for grades 7 and 8
back at Marindi Academy. Only 6 months were given to put up the
required facilities costing over $30,000 (USD). We turned to you, our
friends, for prayers for a miracle and true as your amazing God has
always been, today the roof is coming along very well. Glory to God.

JUNIOR SECONDARY

It has been a season of great accomplishments in the church
outreaches. The 10th Young Radienya Congregation now has a new
tin structure church building with over 200 new chairs and an ever
increasing congregation by day. God bless young Pastor Cleophas for
great sacrifice and dedication. Only last weekend they had a very
successful 5 days door to door witnessing with a big catch. Thank you
friends for partnering to reach souls for Christ. As we share these
great happenings our 2023 miracle is happening. The 11th Marindi
Nyandiwa Church is 3 months old down in the Kigoto Lakeside area. A
big outreach is planned for May to officially dedicate the church.
Currently they worship under the tree with a small makeshift shade.
Kindly be in prayers for big provisions for the usual new church
needs.

CHURCH OUTREACHES

I pray for God to shower you with
blessings for caring so much to
partner with this ministry to bring
hope to the hopeless for God's
glory. 

-Pst Fred


